
Dear Minister Seamus O'Regan:
I am pleased to note that you have recently publicly recognized the necessity for Canada to 
expand its nuclear power capacity to meet the challenge of climate change.  

For your convenience I attach hereto a document that identifies many of the policy issues that
you need to address immediately.

If I can be of further assistance in this matter please call upon me.
Best Regards,

Charles Rhodes, P.Eng., Ph.D.
Xylene Power Ltd.
Tel: 905 473 1704
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